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Summary 

The First Annual National EHDI meeting sponsored by the Centers for Disease Control and 
Prevention (CDC) and the Maternal and Child Health Bureau (MCHB) was a great success. The 
meeting featured a number of presentations on current EHDI issues and also allowed a free a 
exchange of ideas between people from several different organizations and programs.  

Approximately 380 people from every state, several U.S. territories, and even Italy, Poland and 
other European countries attended this conference. Attendees included representatives from 
state EHDI programs, members of federal agencies (CDC, *HRSA/MCHB, U.S. Department of 
Education/*OSERS, and the *NIH/National Institute on Deafness and other Communication 
Disorders), EHDI Champions from state American Academy of Pediatrics chapters and several 
other organizations.  

Use the below link to see a copy of the meeting agenda. Notes form this meeting will be available 
soon so please check back. The NCHAM site provides some additional details, including copies 
of some of the meeting presentations. Just use the more information link below to visit this site. 

 


